
CORRESPONDENCE 
8/10/2018 

. . DOCUMENT NO. 05218-2018 
Gar and Anne Olson: 1241 River Reach Dr., Vera Beach, FL 32Yol 
Anne's cell: 95-1-22-1-7599; Gar's cell: 95-1-80-1-55-18; Gar0-107@comcast.net 

August 5, 2018 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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RE: In favor of FP&L replacing Vero Beach electric-utility. 

Before moving to Vero Beach from Fort Lauderdale three years ago we 
were FP&L satisfied customers for twenty years. V•/e are anticipating that 
the transition from Vero Beach Electric to FP&L wi ll happen quickly. We 
wi ll all benefi t 

Sincerely, 
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